
                 General Secretariat /Secrétariat Général : Nairobi 

Postal      - 
Courier    - 
Website  -  

P.O. Box 35282, Code 00200, Nairobi, Kenya  
CA Building, Waiyaki way, Nairobi 
www.atuuat.africa  

                                                                                     Tel : +254 722 203132              
                                                                                    E-mail: sg@atuuat.africa 

 

19 october 2023 
 
Ref : 112/10/ATU/PC/CIR-2023 
 

 Circular Letter to Member States 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
RE: INVITATION TO ANNUAL AFRICA CYBER DEFENSE FORUM IN KIGALI, 
RWANDA 14- 17TH NOVEMBER 2023 
 
The ATU General Secretariat presents its compliments to your Administration and has the 
honor to extend an invitation to the annual Africa Cyber Defense Forum organized in 
collaboration with the Rwandan National Cyber Security Authority, ATU, AFRALTI, ENOVISE 
among other partners that will be held in Kigali Rwanda at Marriot Hotel from 14 -17 November 
2023.  
 
The theme for this year’s forum 2023 is “The Intersection of Cybersecurity, Digital 
Trust, And Africa's Digital Economy." 
 
Africa Cyber Defense Forum is a continental platform for public-private cooperation. The forum 
through its well curated and world class content, engages top level government, Technology 
experts, business leaders and other leaders of society to shape the continental, regional and 
industry agendas in the African cyber space. 
 
The forum will bring together distinguished experts across the continent and other parts of 
the world to discuss and share best practice on matters of cyber security, cyber defence, 
critical infrastructure, and Digital innovation. The forum will also attract high level C-Suite 
Executives across Africa: CEOs, CISOs, CIOs, Head of CERTs/ CSIRTs, policy makers, 
Information Security Managers, Information security professionals and decision makers from 
Law Enforcement, Government Agencies, Telecoms, Financial Institutions and SMEs. 
 
It shall be a great honor to have you join us during the forum in November to share your 
insights and best practice. 
 
We look forward to your positive response to our invitation. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
John OMO 
Secretary General 
 


